
 
 

 
Burnt Out In Biscuit Land – COVID Safety Information 
 
The following COVID related access provisions will be in place for 
every performance of Burnt Out In Biscuit Land:  
 

• The Performance Space: Seating availability will be lower 
level than normal for the venue to help maintain social 
distancing. There will be a clear access route in and out of the 
main performance space. Photos of the performance space will 
be made available on the booking page in advance of the 
performance.  
 

• Cleaning: The main performance space will be cleaned before 
the audience arrives.  
 

• Seating: A range of different seating options will be available, 
including foam flooring, mats, beanbags, and chairs. Some 
socially distanced seating options will also available. Please 
contact us if this is something you require.   
 

• Non-Physical Participation: The entire show will be available 
for livestreaming at home. In-person audience members will be 
invited to switch to this option if they are unwell on the day, to 
help protect others.  
 

• Mask Wearing: Mask wearing won’t be enforced at the 
performance, but we will provide free masks for anyone who 
would like one.  

 
• Staffing: Staff or volunteers due to work on this performance 

will not do so if they feel unwell.  
 
If you have any questions about the show or would like to discuss 
your access requirements, please contact us via email at 
hello@southbankcentre.co.uk.  
Or by telephone on 0203 879 9555 (Monday-Friday, 10am – 5pm; 
Saturday-Sunday, 12 noon – 5pm.  
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